
From: Kudelka, Robert P <KudelkaRP@scdot.org>
To:  
CC: Poore, PetePooreJP@scdot.org

Shealy, Stanley EShealySE@scdot.org
Corley, Kimberly L.CorleyKL@scdot.org

Date: 6/1/2016 11:12:57 AM
Subject: SCDOT advisory

Attachments: IMG_0801.JPG

Late Tuesday, in conjunction with local law enforcement, the South Carolina Department of 
Transportation (SCDOT) closed S-572 (Richardson Road) in Newberry County after a minor washout 
near the bridge approach was discovered. SCDOT's bridge inspectors were on scene early this 
morning to assess the bridge and recommend repairs. Engineers estimate repairs will be completed 
and the bridge open to traffic by week's end. (Photo by SCDOT District 2)
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